
Get a Running Start at Clark
College

High school students can learn how to take the next step in
their  education  by  attending  one
of  four  optional  Virtual  Running  Start
Information  Night  sessions  hosted  by  Clark  College.  

The identical sessions will be held 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. on
Monday, Jan. 25; Tuesday, Feb. 9; Wednesday, Feb. 24; and
Thursday, March 18. All four events, which are free and open
to the public, will be held virtually over Zoom.  

Running Start allows eligible juniors and seniors to earn
college credit while they fulfill their high school graduation
requirements.  Running  Start  students  attend  Clark
classes along with “regular” college students. They can choose
from a full range of academic and professional and technical

https://news.clark.edu/2021/01/get-a-running-start-at-clark-college-3/
https://news.clark.edu/2021/01/get-a-running-start-at-clark-college-3/
https://news.clark.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/Running-Start-grad.jpg
http://www.clark.edu/enroll/admissions/running_start/index.php


courses. 

The  program,  which  can  significantly  reduce  the  cost  of
a college degree, has proven popular in Southwest Washington.
Some Running Start students are so motivated that they earn
their associate degree from Clark at the same time that they
earn  their  high  school  diploma.  These  annual  information
nights frequently attract hundreds of interested students and
parents to the college.  

These information sessions are for students and parents who
want  to  know  more  about  beginning  the  program  in  Fall
2021. While the sessions are completely optional, they are a
good  opportunity  to  hear  current  Running  Start  students
candidly describe their experiences in the program and to
learn  about  the  program  benefits,  eligibility  criteria,
expectations, timelines, and more.  

An American Sign Language interpreter will be available at
each session. Additionally, the first session will be recorded
and  afterward  available  with  translations  into  other
languages  online  at  www.clark.edu/runningstart.   

Running Start students pay for books, transportation, and some
fees, but do not pay full Clark College tuition. Students
can  attend  part-time  or  full-time  under  the  Running
Start program. Fees are subject to change by the Washington
State  Legislature.  A  fee  waiver  is  available  for  those
demonstrating financial need.  

Individuals who need accommodation due to a disability in
order to fully participate in this event should contact Clark
College’s Disability Support Services Office at 360-992-2314
or 360-991-0901 (VP) as soon as possible. 

For more information on Running Start, visit the Clark College
website at www.clark.edu/runningstart. For information about
Running Start Information Nights, call 360-992-2078.  
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